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DETAILS (Continued Overleaf)


CHARITABLE COLLECTIONS

Under the current scheme of delegation the Principal Licensing Officer has authority to grant permits to any organisation to make a charitable collection in the City of Salford, providing they meet all criteria.

The general process is for the charity to contact the Licensing Office with a date and an area where they wish to collect. The diary is checked and if there is already a collection for that time and place an alternative will be offered. This is to ensure that no more than one collection takes place in a particular locality on any one day.

The criteria is:

For the First time Grant of a permit

  
A correctly completed application form stating  


Name, Charity, Charity Registration Number



Name of Treasure, Name of Auditor and Name 

of Bank and where and when they wish the collection to take place


Literature stating what the charity do and how the


proceeds of any charitable collection are spent.


Copies of any permits issued by other authorities.

When the Charity has submitted all required documents the permits will be issued. 

One month after the collection has taken place a statement of return must be sent to the licensing office stating how much was collected, and what percentage was used on expenses.

A list of all these charities are then brought to the Licensing Regulatory Panel at the next available meeting.

Over recent months Members have raised concern with some of the charities that have been granted permits. To save any more concern by Members it is proposed that any collections that are requested under the following criteria are taken to panel for Members to decide.  

a)
Application by an organisation that have not previously had a collection in Salford.

b) Any organisation that has been refused a collection by any other Authority.

c) Any application that has been received where the Principal Licensing Officer feels that it should be brought to the attention of Members

d) Any political collection

Members attention is drawn to the attached legislation when considering the grant of permits.   An example of an application form, returns form and guidance notes are attached.

Members are asked to consider, and agree this the report. 

